
Oktoberfest returns to Friendsville, TN
8/06/15

Alumnus William Rice &78 and his wife, Debbie, invite you to attend their 6th annual Oktoberfest event, Saturday,
Oct. 17, from 2-5 p.m. in their home. Come and enjoy a casual afternoon of mingling with local AU alumni, parents,
and friends. Food and beverages will be served.

The Rices live at 539 Watershaw Drive, Friendsville. This event is complimentary but reservations are requested.
Please RSVP to the Office of Alumni Engagement by Friday, Oct. 9 in one of the following ways:

Online: www.alfred.edu/alumni/register

Email: alumni@alfred.edu

Phone: 607.871.2144
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